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BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
 
 
In the Matter of the Amount   )  
Assessed on Companies to Fund the  )  File No. TO-2014-0333 
Missouri Universal Service Fund   )  
 

 
 
 

REQUEST FOR CLARIFICATION 
 
 

COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission (“Staff”), on 

behalf of the Missouri Universal Service Board (“MoUSB”), and for its Request states:  

1. On May 6, 2014, the Commission’s Staff filed a Motion to Alter Assessment. 

Staff states that the Commission shall establish the level of funding for the Missouri 

Universal Service Fund.  

2. On May 14, 2014, the Commission opened a file in which Staff placed its 

memorandum concerning this funding, and in which the Commission can receive 

comments from interested persons.  

3. In its Order, the Commission established procedures by which interested 

persons could respond to the Staff’s Memorandum.  

4. In order to receive those responses in a timely fashion, and in order to provide 

sufficient time to carriers to allow for changes in billing systems, the Staff requests that 

the Commission clarify that responses should be filed by June 13, 2014 

WHEREFORE, the Staff requests that the Commission issue a clarification 

establishing a deadline for responses of June 13, 2014. 

 



2 
 

 
Respectfully submitted,  

 
Colleen M. Dale  
Senior Counsel  
Missouri Bar No. 31624  
Attorney for the Staff of the  
Missouri Public Service Commission  
P. O. Box 360  
Jefferson City, MO 65102  
(573) 751-4255 (Telephone)  
cully.dale@psc.mo.gov 

 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

I hereby certify that copies of the foregoing have been mailed, hand-delivered, 
transmitted by facsimile or electronically mailed to all counsel of record this 16th day of 
May, 2014. 
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